June 7, 2005
Dear Ministry Leader:

World Wide Pictures would like to commend the ministry of Passion for Prison. This vital
ministry has been partnering with World Wide Pictures, the motion picture ministry of the
Billy Graham Evangelistic Association, since October 2003. During this partnership,
Passion for Prison has used our movies along with other ministry material to help
introduce the prison population in Florida to the redemptive power of the gospel. We
have been blessed, again and again, to read letters from people this ministry has
touched in the Florida prison system and to be a part of reaching the lost with the good

news of the gospel of Jesus Christ.

Running a ministry like Passion for Prison takes a great deal of dedication and personal
sacrifice. It is very difficult to do without the help and support of churches just like yours.
Itis our hope that you would consider partnering with this prison ministry to help reform
the mind and soul of many of the lost inmates that are living hopeless lives in the prisons
of your state. We trust, and excitedly know, that these prisoners can find a renewed
purpose for their lives though the teaching, preaching, and video ministry of Passion for
Prison.

It has been our privilege to serve alongside ministries like Passion for Prison for
decades. Our experience has led us to enjoy partnerships like this, knowing that
together we can uniquely and powerfully proclaim the gospel in today’s language of
media-based presentations. Together we are making a difference.

God’s richest blessings to you this day in Christ Jesus,

Sy

Larry Bower
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